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2025 Delegate Lottery Starts Soon
This is an important Conference Update from the AMUN Secretariat.

Don’t Miss The Country Selection
The 2025 Delegation Lottery is only moments away! Join us in Sheraton Ballroom II on
the Ballroom Level at 11:30 for Model United Nation’s most unique and equitable country
selection! Who will get picked first? Who will get the P5? Who will take the observers?
The best way to find out is to be there. See you soon!

Questions, Comments or Concerns?
If you have any questions about this email, please contact us directly at
mail@amun.org and we will be happy to help. As always, if you are no longer the
primary contact for your school’s Model UN club or class, please contact us at
mail@amun.org with updated contact information or fill out our Change of
Address/Contact form online.

Thank you for your attention,

Shannon L. Dunn
AMUN Executive Director

Madeline Glass
2024 Secretary-General

Follow Us on Facebook, LinkedIn and Instagram! And subscribe to the Conference
Blog, theAMUN Accords for Conference Updates, United Nations News, Model United

Nations Content andMore.
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